
Excerpts from a Letter from solicitor TGBaynes to Mr and Mrs Lee dated 7th April 2011: 

 

 



And then later in the letter:

 

 

And later, an excerpt about the Chartered Surveyor hired by TLERA: 

 

 

Excerpt from another Letter from solicitor TGBaynes to Mr and Mrs Lee dated 31st 

January 2012 about the Lands Chamber application. 

 


